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Sent: 03 September 2018 16:13
To: pmods22
Subject: Haugh head whin lane

wish to object to the modification of the
housing policy in the Ribble valley to include potential new build housing at the above address The objection is
based on the fact that this is green belt which should only be built on in special circumstances .There is nothing to
suggest there are any Further the site is we believe unsustainable as there are limited school places and limited
public transport Access on foot to any amenities is on unlit roads without pavement The local shops and main bus
services are more than half a mile away Access to the site is unsuitable and potentially dangerous Further more the
road in not capable of dealing with further traffic particularly at he busy times The development will not be in
character with the area On a different note the development on the adjoining site has proved to be a disaster with
houses still unsold which would question the demand in the area with the various problems mentioned above for
anything similar Yours iPad




